Zimny, Joanna (Cl-StPaul)

From: Narayan Agrawal <nagrawal01@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 11:29 AM

To: Zimny, Joanna (Cl-StPaul); Ekobena, Richard (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 275 McKnight Road South

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Good Morning Joanna

I just to give you an update on the whole situation. Gopher Groundworks Plus is working
on bringing new water and sewer line to the building. He was on site this morning with
couple of underground utility locating companies. His plan is to pull the permit tomorrow
thru a master plumber licensed in the city of St. Paul. Weather permitting he will start
the work no later than Monday September 16, 2019.

I have contacted several licensed contractors before and after the last hearing on
September 3, 2019 but no one has given me any final proposal yet.

Thank you very much for your understanding.
Narayan Agrawal
Narayan Investments Inc



